The Most Holy Trinity
June 12, 2022

Wed. June 15™  11:30am  St. John

Thur. June 16™  7:00pm  St. Columbkille

Fri. June 17 9:00am  St. John
Adoration following Mass until 4:00pm

Sat. June 18™  4:00pm  St. John

Sun. June 19™  8:30am  St. Joseph

Sun. June 19™ 10:30am  St. Columbkille

Confessions for this Week
Wednesday 11:00-11:25am St. John
Thursday after 7pm Mass St Columbkille

Saturday 3:15pm before Mass St. John

Readings for the Week
Monday, June 13"
1 Kings 21: 1-16 Matthew 5:38-42
Tuesday, June 14™
1 Kings 21:17-29 Matthew 5:43-48
Wednesday, June 15™
2 Kings 2:1, 6-14 Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18
Thursday, June 16™
Sirach 48: 1-14 Matthew 6: 7-15
Friday, June 17™
2 Kings 11:1-4,9-18; 20  Matthew 6: 19-23
Saturday, June 18™
2 Chronicles 24:17-25  Matthew 6:24-34
Sunday, June 19™
Genesis 14:18-20 1 Corinthians 11:23-26
Luke 9:11b-17

Let Us Give Thanks!
Weekend Collection - $4699.00
Loose - $271.92
Building Fund - $150.00
650 Parish Families
(297 Family envelope holders)
119 Envelopes used

Mass Intentions for the Week of:
June 6-12, 2022
Saturday St. John: + Clair Patterson
Sunday St. Joseph: + Sandy Peplinski
Sunday St. Columbkille: Good Shepherd Parishioners

Mass Intentions for the Week of:
June 13-19, 2022
Saturday St. John: + Stanley Briolat
Sunday St. Joseph: Good Shepherd Parishioners
Sunday St. Columbkille: + Michael Thomas Sweeney

In This Sunday's Readings:
“But when he comes, the Spirit of truth, he will
guide you to all truth...” John 16:13
It is difficult to fully understand something that
someone is telling you unless you truly listen. It can be
tempting to put our own “spin” or narrative into what
another is saying to us if we don't really listen. That is
true also with listening to God. We can only hear what
God is calling us to do and who He is calling to be if we
take time to silently listen to Him. He will guide you if
you listen. June 19, 2022 Feast of Corpus Christi
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Rosaries
At 3:30 @ St. John Church
At 8:10am before Mass @ St. Joseph Church and prior
to 10:30 Mass at St Columbkille on Sundays.

ADORATION
The All Day Adoration for June will be on Friday, June
17™, following 9am Mass until 4:00pm. @ St. John,

Please remember your parish when planning your estate




Faith Formation

Please pray for all who come together for our programs.
Have a great summer and we'll see you in the fall.
Registration packets for the fall have been mailed, and
need fo be returned by June 30™. If you did not
receive one or have a new student, please pick up a
packet from the office.

Knights of Columbus

Ubly/Sheridan Council #12850
Next Meeting: Wednesday we will meet at 7:00pm at the
Parish Center on July 13. We are always looking for New
Members - call Jeff Maurer @ 989-553-4224. Our food

pantry is available for anyone in need, located in Ubly.
This is completely confidential and anonymous - call Jerry
@989-550-9664. Jeff Maurer Grand Knight of
Ubly/Sheridan Council-12850
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VBS this Summer
The best week of the summerlll Good Shepherd Parish
VBS week is kicking of f this Monday, June 13 with
registration at 9am to 9:30. Program from 9:30am
until 11:30. All are welcomel!l
Volunteers are always needed.
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Good Shepherd Christian Mother Newsl!!
Christian Mother's are accepting donations for their
garage sale starting Monday, June 20 thru Thursday

10:00 to 3:00 and Saturday, June 25 10:00 to 1:00.
Please drop off your items at the gym doors.

Priest Retirement Fund
Next week is the Priest Retirement Fund collection.
Our diocesan priests dedicate their entire careers
serving parishes and the families within them. They do
this as their vocation - willingly. They trust that God
will provide for them in their later years. Your
donation to this collection will help provide for the
growing number of priests who are eligible for
retirement today and in the future. Your gift ensures
that they will be cared for in their retirement years.

VOLUNTEERS' SCHEDULE:

Counters:
June 13: Kay Peruski, Evelyn Peruski, Geraldine
Peruski
June 20: Barb Roggenbuck, Kathy Beaver, Shirley
Piontkowski
June 27: Diana Briolat, Charlotte Baker, Carol Beaudin

4:00pm _Saturday Mass June 18™  St. John
Lector: Marlene Bukoski

EMHC: Debbie Osentoski

Altar Server: Maze Gusa

Sacristan: Rose Maikrzek

Ushers: Bob Brahmer, John Guigar, Dennis Smalley,

Richard Trepkowski

8:30am _Sunday Mass _June 19™  St. Joseph
Lector: Lynn Talaski

EMHC: Lynn Talaski

Greeter: Rod Walsh

Ushers: Steve Briolat, Bill Izydorek, Gordon Farrelly

10:30am Sunday Mass June 19™ St Columbkille
Lector: Nathan Prill

EMHC: Jerry & Val Fischer

Altar Servers: Roman Heleski & Brayden Sweeney
Greeters: Sarah & Laura Romzek, Paige Sweeney

Gift Bearers: Courtney & Ryan Kempisty

Ushers: Dennis Sweeney, Terry Sweeney, Todd
Gingrich
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Baby Bottle Boomerang 2022
Please return your baby bottle(s) to church Father's
Day weekend. Make checks payable to the Huron
County Right to Life. All proceeds will be shared
equally between two local prolife organizations: the
Huron County Right to Life and Positive Alternatives
Pregnancy Center of Bad Axe. If you or someone you
know is in a crisis pregnancy, please call 1-800-
57WOMAN.

For Sale
An electric stove from the St Columbkille hall. Best
offer, contact Jerry Sweeney 989-550-9664 if
interested.

Please remember your parish when planning your estate
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June 12 DISCIPLE

Solemnity of the Most
Holy Trinity

Prv 8:22-31 | Rom 5:1-5 | Jn 16:12-15

GROW AS A DISCIPLE | prAY, STUDY, ENGAGE, SERVE

St. Paul gives us four words to live by: “Hope does not dis-
appoint.” Today, as we celebrate the solemnity of the Most
Holy Trinity, we are reminded of the source of our hope: God
the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, described by Pope
Francis as “a communion of love.” As St. Paul writes, “the
love of God has been poured out into our hearts through the
Holy Spirit that has been given to us.” This doesn’t mean our
lives won’t be without difficulties, but St. Paul is assuring us
that we do not face them alone. As Jesus tells the disciples
in today’s Gospel, “when he comes, the Spirit of truth, he will
guide you to all truth.” As we move into our week and what-
ever the near future holds, we can rest assured the Holy Spirit
will guide us and strengthen us.

GO = EVANGELIZE
PRAYER, INVITATION, WITNESS, ACCOMPANIMENT

It’s graduation season! When my oldest son received his col-
lege diploma last weekend, | felt overwhelmed with gratitude
and excitement for what lies ahead for him. As is the case

for many students, his path to a degree was not straight (nor
was it paved with straight A’s). Yet here he was, receiving his
degree and planning to start a job in a field he loves just two
days later. The worries | felt during his high school and early
college days dissipated, replaced with a sense of gratitude

- and hope. This experience and others like it remind me to
bring my worries and concerns to prayer, knowing that Jesus
walks beside me and those | love. We can witness to our faith
by offering to pray for others facing uncertainties and chal-
lenges, and by sharing how we have experienced “peace with
God through our Lord Jesus Christ.”

Twn

i

Imas.

I
3
»e.

of the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit. How have we
experienced that love and how can we share it?

ig}iig"m&é,ﬂ" PRAY ' Pray the Sign of the Cross, reflecting on the love




LITURGICAL ADVISORY

Catholic Diocese of Saginaw + Office of Liturgy + 5800 Weiss Street + Saginaw, Michigan 48603-2762

Bishop Gruss invites you to encounter Christ the Risen Lord in the upcoming celebrations of the
Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ on Sunday, June 19! The Coronavirus
Pandemic (and subsequent fall-out) has created for many a heartbreaking separation from the Body
and Blood of Christ — the one who truly can heal us in mind, body and spirit!

On this year’s Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ, we are reminded that Christ
wants nothing more than to be united with us and invites us into the mystery that his passion,
death, and resurrection have revealed to us: that God gave His only Beloved Son for our salvation,
so that we might have the promise of eternal life.

Therefore, please come ... and renew your encounter with the Risen Lord!

If you have been away from Mass for a while, welcome back — the Lord Jesus has been waiting
patiently for you and his Church is more complete when you are gathered at your parish as the
living Body of Christ. If you have been worshipping with us since our parishes have re-opened, we
have been blessed by your presence. Whether you have been receiving Christ sacramentally in the
Eucharist or offering a Spiritual Communion from home, the Lord Jesus has been with you and the
witness to this encounter that is expressed by your lives has made a difference in this world.

Over the course of the next couple of years, we encourage you to encounter the Risen Christ in all
the ways he is present to us in the Eucharistic Liturgy (“Mass”): the sacrament of the Body and Blood
of Christ, the assembly of God's holy people; the sacred Word of God proclaimed; and the bishop
or priest-celebrant. Keep an eye out for the many ways during our diocesan-wide Ewucharistic
Revivalthat you can deepen your relationship with the Risen Christ, be encouraged to grow in faith
with other faithful Catholics, bear witness to the Risen Lord, and be strengthened to serve Him

where you find yourself.

Stay up to date with the Eucharistic Revival events and celebrations throughout the Diocese of
Saginaw by following our website posting at: Saginaw.org.




- They answered
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Y hey served for
S many years ...

They continue
to shepherd us

Please support the Catholic Diocese of Saginaw
Priests’ Retirement Fund

When most people retire, they no longer go into an office, or a factory or a job site.
Retirement for diocesan priests is much different. They continue to serve - in a variety of ways.

Some serve as sacramental ministers for parishes that do not have full-time priests. Others step in when an
“active priest” is ill or away. They often continue presiding at Masses, celebrating sacraments, teaching,
offering counsel and faithfully supporting parishioners well into their retirement years.

But, despite their continuing service, unlike most retired people, retired priests no longer receive a portion of
their previous salary or benefits. When they answered the call from Christ to become a priest, they also placed
their faith in God that He would provide for them in their later years.

The Catholic Diocese of Saginaw Priests’ Retirement Fund provides a pension to our priests after they retire
from full-time ministry. This special collection builds funds for priests who are currently retired and for those

who will retire in the future.

Your gift to the Priests’ Retirement Fund is your way to support those who have served, and continue to serve,
you and your parish family.

Your gift goes directly to the Catholic Diocese of Saginaw’s priests’ pension plan, where it is invested
and held in a trust account, which is administered by the Michigan Catholic Conference.

The pension plan provides for the monthly pension and medical benefits of our currently retired
priests and helps fund the future retirement of our active priests.

atholic Diocese of

AGIN AW 5800 Weiss Street, Saginaw, Ml 48603 989-797-6679




Called to Serve ... Continuing to Respond

God’s call to us is ongoing, and that is true of the call to the priesthood. Though the
priests’ response to that call changes over time, priests continue to serve. For

many years, usually more than 40, a priest responds to that call through full-time
ministry in a parish, as well as involvement in diocesan committees and programs.

No longer in full-time parish ministry, retired priests may serve as sacramental
ministers in parishes, or they cover as needed for priests who are sick or taking a
little time off. Retired priests continue to serve on diocesan committees, they mentor
newly ordained priests, and are involved in teaching ministries. They share their
wisdom and experience in many ways.

A retired priest is no longer paid a salary or provided housing by a parish. He has to provide for himself, and
the pension provided by the Catholic Diocese of Saginaw Priests’ Retirement Fund is a major source of
income. Your support of the annual Father’s Day Collection for the Diocese of Saginaw Priests’ Retirement
Fund is a way of saying thank you to these priests who continue to respond to the call to serve. Your donation
helps to provide a pension for those priests who are now retired, and it helps ensure a pension will be available
for those priests who will retire in the future.

Thank you for your support for the 2022 Father’s Day Collection for the Catholic Diocese of Saginaw Priests’
Retirement Fund. God bless you!

Fr. Fater F. Gaspeny

President, Catholic Diocese of Saginaw Priests’ Retirement Fund

You may include the form below in the special envelope in your envelope packet and put it in your
parish collection or submit in a separate envelope and mail to your parish.
You can give online at www.saginaw.org/priestsretirement

You can also access information about matching gifts, stock transfer gifts and qualified charitable
distributions gifts on the website: www.saginaw.org/priestsretirement

Yes, I would like to make a donation to the Catholic Diocese of Saginaw Priests’ Retirement Fund.

Amount of my gift:

U I will give online at www.saginaw.org/priestsretirement N
Priests’

U Cash or check. (Make check payable to your parish.) Retiremer

U Credit card (MasterCard, Visa, Discover or American Express)

Credit card # Exp. / Security verification L.__ )

Signature for authorization to charge credit card:

Name

Street address City Zip

Thank you for your generosity. Your support is important to retired priests now and in the future.



Good Shepherd Parish

GARAGE SALE

JULY7-JULY 8
SAM -oPM

Please join us for our first annual Good
Shepherd Christian Mother's Garage Sale.
Whether it’s volunteering your time,
stopping by to shop or dropping off
donations, we hope you all can be a
part of this great fund-raising event!

AU PLERH N DY D1 L4 We are seeking volunteers from those who are Christian Mother

Members and those within our Parish. The more volunteers we have, the easier this event will
be for everyone.If you are interested in volunteering, please call Debbie Sadro at 989-658-8325

or Cathy Stacer at 989-551-3877.

DONATE: If you would like to donate items for the garage sale, please see the back

of this page for drop off information and a list of items we are accepting.

ROAST

While you're out shopping, stop in for a delicious bite to eat!
Get a hot dog, a bag of chips and a water.

All proceeds go to the Good Shepherd Christian Mothers



° Clothing & Shoes

*All items must be clean

¢ Linens - blankets, sheets, curtains, towels, table cloths, etc.
*All linens must be clean
*Please mark sizes and measurements of all linens if possible

» Kitchen ltems - pots & pans, dishes, bowls, utensils, silverware, glasses, etc.
*All items must be clean

° Small Electronics - small kitchen appliances
*Small electronics must be small enough to be carried by one person
*All electronics must in working condition

* Home decorative items - knick knacks, pictures, holiday items, etc.

e Childrens toys, games & puzzles
*All toys must be clean and in good condition
*Games and puzzles must have all pieces

* Small pieces of furniture
*Small pieces of furniture must be small enough to be carried by one person

Items we are notaccepting.

° No Large pieces of furniture - furniture that requires 2 people to carry will not be accepted.
*No sofas, love seats, chairs, dinning room tables, beds, desks, cabinets, etc.

* No Large appliances of any kind

*No T.V.s, refrigerators, ovens, stoves, dishwashers, washing machines, dryers, etc.
~
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-Saturday, SSEEEER June 25 | 10:00AM - 1:00PM
-Monday, June 20 & June 27 | 10:00AM - 3:00PM
‘Tuesday, June 22 & June 29 | 10:00AM - 3:00PM

-Please drop all donations off at:
Good Shepherd Parish Center - 1935 Hamilton Street - Ubly, MI 48475

If you need pick up, please call Cathy Stacer to make arrangements. 989-551-3877
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We thank you in advance for items that are in nice, clean condition. This is our first Christian Mother’s Garage
Sale. We want to have a successful sale and hopefully make a positive lasting impression for future sales.



